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February 19, 2020
Box and Label Updates
Dear Valued Customer,

This is to noftify you that the Ashland Advanced Materials Group has recently updated
product packaging and labeling. The newly designed product box with a fresh look that
not only meet new Ashland corporate branding guideline but also updated to include
symbols adopted from International Organization for Standardization (ISO) ISO 15223
standard: Symbols to be used with medical device labels, labelling and information to be
supplied. The meanings of the symbols are defined in our product user instructions.

Our product labeling always complies with labelling requirements for Class | Medical
Devices in accordance with the provisions of the European Regulation on Medical Devices
(EU) No 2017/745, the United States Code of Federal Regulations (CFR) Title 21 Section 801
Labelling and other applicable regulations in the designated countries/regions.

Please be assured that while we have made changes to our boxes and labeling, there
have been NO changes to any of our products or specifications.

Ashland continually strives to maintain the highest standards in our services and products.
Feel free to contact us is there are any concern or questions pertaining to these changes.

Sincere Regards,
% A & A2

Yani Gao

Regulatory Professional
Ashland LLC
Yani.gao@ashland.com
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